
 
 

 

 

 
RINCETON TOWNSHIP – 
The Hun School of Princeton 
recently opened its renovated 
dining hall and expanded 

Library/Technology Center to the 
community during the annual 
Parents’ Day and Alumni 
Homecoming Weekend. 
 

The $2.6 million project was 
funded by the school’s capital 
campaign. 

 
Two highlights of the library 

are the Mary Jane Ousley Teaching 
Table for classroom instruction and 
the Weiner Family Technology 
Resource Center. 

 
In the library addition, there are 

18 computer pods available for 
cooperative learning and class 
instruction and 42 networked CD-
ROM databases.  The new space 
allows for a private area where 
faculty can work quietly and areas 
for three classes to be conducted concurrently. 

 
The dining hall has a new look, with the student 

gallery outside reflecting the stone used in the 
construction of the main building on campus, Russell 
Hall. 

 
The total seating capacity of the dining hall is 296 

throughout three rooms – the main dining room, the 
alumni dining room and the lower dining room that 
connects to the expanded Poe Lounge. 

 
Participating in the ribbon cutting were Robert 

Merritt, chairman of The Hun Fund; Scott Weiner, 
head of the development committee; Headmaster 
James Byer; Bill Arland, director of food services; and 
Nicholas Scozzari, construction contractor. 
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Participating in the ribbon-cutting during the unveiling of The Hun School’s 
renovated dining hall and expanded  Library/Technology Center are, from left, 
Robert Merritt, chairman of The Hun Fund; Scott Weiner, head of the development 
committee; Headmaster James Byer; Bill Arland, director of food services; and 
Nicolas Scozzari, construction contractor 


